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 Message from the President 

Dear Volunteers, 

  

The Board and I would like to wish you a Blessed 

Holiday Season and a safe and Happy New Year. 

Thank you for devoting your time and energy this 

year to help at our dinners and fundraisers. Because 

of you we were able to provide our first 

Thanksgiving Dinner. With the help of Assumption 

Church and the Knights we served close to 200 

meals. 

Master’s Table has had a blessed and remarkable 

2014. We launched our website, started a 

partnership with Panera Bread and provided a free 

meal every month of this year. With the grace of 

God and the help of all of you, I look forward to 

what Master’s Table can accomplish in 2015.  

 

God Bless.  

James Fedak Jr 

Dinners: 
Sunday January 25, 2015 

 

Fundraisers: 
Souper Bowl For Caring Bridgeport 

Soundtigers Saturday January 17, 2015 

We have partnered with Helping Hands to receive 

a percentage of the sale price of all items sold 

through their thrift store. Please consider donating 

items to this organization on behalf of Master’s 

Table Community Meals. 

Helping Hands is located at 334 Boston Post Rd, 

Orange, CT and can be reached at 203-298-0499. 

 

How to contact us: 
General Questions: 203-732-7792 

Website: www.masterstablemeals.org 

Email: masterstablect@gmail.com 

Mail: PO Box 175, Ansonia, CT 06401 

 

Tickets 

$21 each 

(see Janette or Jim) 
Please join us in our first 

Adopt a Family for Christmas. 
We will be delivering gifts to 
Ava (6) and Jojo (4). Last day 

to drop off will be 12/20. 
Thank you! 


